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10th June 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Sports Day 2022 Years 4, 5 and 6 
 

We are pleased to announce that Sports Day for Years 4, 5 and 6 will be held on Thursday, 23rd 
June 2022 from 09:00 am to 12:00 pm  
 
We will be opening the KS1 gates at 09:15am to let parents onto the school field where you 
will find a designated area to watch your child/ren compete. The classes will be rotating 
and moving from one activity to another. 
 
P.E. Kit 
 
Children will be required to come to school dressed in their P.E kit.  Children should wear 
a T-shirt of their house colour. 
 
Warm weather 
 
We recommend that children bring a hat and water bottle clearly marked with their name.   
Children should apply sun cream before coming to school if the forecast is for warm weather 
on the day. Please note if the sports day has to be postponed due to the weather,  a message 
will go out on the app no later than 08:00 am on the day. 
 
Safety 
 
We kindly ask that during sports day parents stay in the designated areas and do not 
encourage children to leave their class.  
 
After sports day has ended parents can collect their child/ren from the class teachers and 
enjoy a family picnic on the field this will begin at 12:00pm. At 13:00pm the children will 
be required to go back to class for afternoon registration.  Parents can then pick up their 
child/ren from their classrooms at 13:20 if they wish to continue to enjoy their family picnic 
in the nearby Lake Farm Country Park.  Please note that you will only be able to take your 
child/ren home if you have indicated and returned the slip below. 
 
P.E. Challenge  
 
One you have collected your child/ren from sports day we encourage all parents to take 
their child/ren across to the park and see if you can come up with your own sporting athletics 
challenges. For example – Create your own running race or see how far you can jump. 
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Permission slips need to be handed back to the class teacher no later than Thursday 
16th June, 2022. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all on the day. 
 
  
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Mr Whynn          Miss McMenemy    
PSD PE Lead      PE Lead                
 

 

 

Permission Slip for Year 4, 5 and 6’s Sports Day.  
 
Please tick: 
 
Reception - SPORTS DAY AND FAMILY PICNIC 
 
My child will not require school lunch on Sports Day  
 
 
My child will require and will eat their lunch in the lunch hall  
 
 
I will pick-up my child after the Sports Day for the family picnic  
 
 
I will pick-up my child at 13:20pm         
 
 
Child’s Name __________________________________Class ___________ 
 
 
Parent Signature _____________________________ Date ____________ 
 

 

 

 

 
       


